
 
   
 

CONSTITUTION OF THE NEWVILLE FIRST CHURCH OF GOD REVISIONS 

Various changes and updates are being proposed for our Church Constitution.  The 
changes make the constitution more reflective of the daily operations of the church.  

Following the September 14th council meeting, the proposed constitution will be available for the 
church family to review, ask questions, and make comments.   

An overview of the changes and updates to the constitution relate to: 
 Recommendations from our Eastern Region Conference,  
 Church and tax laws 
 Removal of meeting dates and the duties of various Commissions (these items will be adapted 

into an Operations manual) 
 The addition of wording to define procedures for council to operate in times of unforeseen 

circumstances  

On September 16th, a copy of the proposed changes to the Constitution will be emailed to all those 
who we have email addresses for, a paper copy will be posted on the bulletin board in the Welcome 
Center, or you can contact the church office to request the secretary to mail you a copy.     

Any questions or comments should be submitted in writing by October 9thfor the Constitution 
Committee to review.  Send to the Church Office at: 

First Church of God, 475 Shippensburg Road, Newville, PA 17241 
Or email to: office@tcp.church 

 

A letter and a ballot will be mailed out to all church members for you to vote on the Constitution 
changes in the latter part of October. 
 

Serving Our Lord,The Constitution Committee 
(Dave Schoonover, Pat Martin, Pastor Ron Dull, Pastor Wayne Good) 


